

CLASSROOM NEWS \$

Mrs. Schlee's Newsletter

This will be the last third grade newsletter. I am so thankful that I have gotten to be your child's teacher this year and I hope that they continue to grow into the amazing humans that they are! This year has been nothing short of amazing. We have all grown and learned in third grade!

This week we are finishing up our projects and packing up to head into summer!

Please send your child in with a bag so they can clean out their locker and desks next week.

Have a great summer! ©

REMINDERS

EVENTS

- May 27th- NO school
- May 29th Field trip to the movies.
- May 31st- Donuts for dad
- June 5th- LAST DAY OF SCHOOL/field day @

TO-DO

BIBIG AGEZG

